
TEA Graduation COVID-19 Screening: Parent/Households 

TEA Guidance and Governors Orders indicate Health Protocols at Graduations must be in place. 
Therefore, upon entering Globe Life Field, all guests, graduates and faculty will be screened for 
the following: 

New or worsening symptoms of  

• Cough, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing,  
• Chills or repeated shaking with chills  
• Muscle pain/headache  
• Sore throat or loss of taste or smell  
• Diarrhea  
• Feeling feverish or having a fever greater than 100 degrees Fahrenheit  

 
Risk of possible COVID-19 
 

• Known close contact with a person who is lab confirmed to have COVID-19 within 
the last 14 days?  
 

Those found with any of these symptoms or risks must be excluded from 
graduation per TEA.  

If you feel that you will be denied entry for any of the above reasons, you may view the live 
ceremony on our MISD website.  

 


